Hello Neighbors,
My name is Debi Hoefer and am interested in being a candidate for the Evergreen POA Board of Directors.
A bit about my background:

| spent forty years in the high-tech industry, working in the database design and administration, marketing,
and customer education fields. The last 15 years of my career were spent as Director, Americas Customer
Education for a major database and analytics company, leveraging my technical, business and accounting
skills.

After retiring in late 2016, | served on the Board of Directors of the Literacy Volunteers of South Sarasota
County. | was a committee chairman for my previous HOA and performed various other volunteer activities
for the neighborhood.

| relocated to Palm City and the Evergreen Club In late 2018. Because | wanted to be involved in the
community and meet my new neighbors, | volunteered to be a part of the Landscape Committee. | have also
maintained the community’s website for the past year and a half.

In October 2020, a position on the Evergreen POA Board of Directors became vacant due to a Board member
moving out of the community. | was asked to fill the vacancy and was appointed to the Board. Since joining
the Board, one of the main initiatives | have participated in was the design and creation of the 2021-2022
Community Directory. | also was part of the crew who gave the front gate area a much-needed facelift — and
because a group of Landscape Committee and Board members did the labor ourselves, we were able to do the
refresh very cost-effectively.

If elected to serve a full term on the Board, | would endeavor to support community initiatives that benefit the
neighborhood. I’'m open to hearing differing viewpoints and evaluating proposed solutions based on merit
and cost.

My personal interests include gardening, cooking, reading/writing, computer gaming, and caring for my two
pups, Koko and Brady. Thank you for your consideration!




